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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 9.12.21


	This week:
We have been:
· Creating WW2 word banks
· Writing poems from the Front

· Comparing 1940s houses with modern houses (very revealing)

· Christmas food party plan  - maths

· Squared, cubed and factorised.

· Created WW2 toys

· P.E. participating

· And lots more – please look in your work diary (parents, please don’t forget to sign these each week).

· Investigated spelling patterns

· 2 great Hot Seats.

· Rehearsed Christmas songs for the concerts

I am really looking forward to reading your stories and sharing them with the younger children in the school.

	Homework Expectations

This will be the last homework until next year (obviously).  Well done for working so hard on homework since the start of term, be proud of yourselves! Have a great Christmas! As I have said to children in past years, please don’t buy me a present, teaching you is great fun, I really love it and it is all I need. If you want to bring in a can of pet food for the animal shelter or a bar of chocolate for someone at the homeless charity I support, that would be great but don’t feel that you have to.
MATHS This week for homework I would like you to do the 12 Days of Christmas shopping activity. The full instructions are on the last page of your booklet. In the past, we have used an Argos catalogue but as these are no more, please find alternative sources. Make your list as amazing as possible and totally suitable for the recipient. I can’t wait to see them!



	All homework due in Friday 16th December 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

